
 

The Washington State Parks and Recreation Commission is beginning a process to 
plan for the future of the Miller Peninsula State Park Property in Clallam County. The 
public is invited to participate in a virtual workshop held online via Microsoft Teams. This 
is the first of several public workshops that will guide the planning project. This 
workshop will focus on learning people’s hopes and concerns for the new park. 

When: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at 6 p.m. 

Where: Join the meeting at the following link. You do not need to download Microsoft 
Teams to join. You will need a web browser and speakers to watch and listen to the 
presentation.  

https://j.mp/32CRZbO 

The public can provide written questions, comments, and suggestions during the 
meeting. Additional information can be found on the project webpage: 
bit.ly/MillerPenPlan. Comments on this meeting will be accepted through October 31, 
2020.  

For additional information, or if you need special accommodations for the meeting 
contact Nikki Fields at planning@parks.wa.gov or (360) 902-8658.  

Federal Information Relay Service at 1-800-877-8339 for TTY/Voice communication. 
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